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 St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School

Edenfield Crescent, Huyton, Merseyside, L36 6DS

Tel No: 0151-477 8990   Fax No: 0151-477 8987
Headteacher  Mr C Newstead

 FRIDAY, 9TH NOVEMBER 2018 

, 












�


The nasal flu vaccination will be given in school to children in Reception Class, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 whose parents/carers have given their signed consent on:- 


Friday, 16th November 2018


























�


If you have recently changed your home or mobile phone numbers, could you please ensure that the details are passed on to school.  It is essential that we have all up-to-date contact numbers for the children in case of an emergency.  
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�


Children from Year 5 and Year 6 who attend after school drama club will be performing “A Midsummer Night’s Dream” at the Shakespeare Schools Festival on Friday, 23rd November.  The festival is being held at Knowsley Leisure and Culture Park.  





Tickets for the performance are available from Knowsley Leisure & Culture Park at a cost of £9.75 for adults and £7.75 for concessions (children and O.A.P.’s).   














�


Christmas Performances will take place on the following dates:- 





Junior Performances


Wednesday, 12th December at 9.30 a.m. and 1.45 p.m.  





Infant Performances 


Friday, 14th December at 9.30 a.m. and 1.45 p.m.





Reception Class Performance


Tuesday, 18th December at 1.45 p.m. 





Mass Times


St Agnes:  	Saturday – 5.30 pm     Wednesday – 7.30 pm


                   	Sunday - 11.00 am


                 	 


St Aidan's:	Sunday – 9.30 am      	








 





If you would like a copy of this Newsletter in large type, please contact the School Office.














�


As we approach the Christmas season, we would like to remember those less fortunate than ourselves.  This year our school will be joining the “Shoebox full of Love” campaign and would be very grateful for your support.  This campaign is a Liverpool wide annual event set up in 2014 by a Huyton resident that aims to help the homeless community around Liverpool.  It involves members of the Liverpool community donating clothes, wash products, books or prepaid travel tickets to the homeless.  These items can be donated separately, or multiple items can be donated in a wrapped shoe box or gift bag.  Children are asked to obtain an empty shoebox/gift bag and fill it with items as detailed below.  Filled shoeboxes and gift bags can be brought in to school up until Thursday, 29th November.








�


Group �
Percentages�
�
Whole School�
97.40%�
�
Reception�
98%�
�
Year 1�
99%�
�
Year 2�
96%�
�
Year 3�
96.9%�
�
Year 4�
100%�
�
Year 5�
95.33%�
�
Year 6�
96.67%�
�



The table above shows the weekly attendance for all classes.  Attendance for all children, for each class and for our school should be over 96%.  














� 


Year 4 have had the best attendance this week.  Well done Year 4!!! 





�


Year 6 children will be having their second week of swimming sessions at Knowsley Leisure and Culture Park.  Children do not swim on a Friday.  


�


















